
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington. D.C. 20535 

James H. Lesar, Esq. 
Suite 203 
2101 L Street, 
Washington, D. C. 20037 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is in response to your letter dated January 29, 1981, concerning the spectrographic plates pertaining to the assassination of President Kennedy. 

Please be advised that the copies provided to your client, are photographic copies and are the best copies which can be provided. 	. 

With regard to your question to the "Q" numbers and dates, please be advised that your client received copies of the plates as they appear in our files. If we were to do research in order to answer these questions, no new documentation would be located which your client has not received. 

Sincerley yours, 

Thomas H. Bresson, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Branch 

Records Management Division 
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